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March 4, 2020 

 
Kackman Creek Culvert Replacement with a New 110-Foot Bridge at 55th Ave NE 

 
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN BY THE STILLAGUAMISH TRIBE OF INDIANS that some questions 
have arisen about girder delivery schedules. THE STILLAGUAMISH TRIBE OF INDIANS 
recognizes that given current backlog in Washington State, girder delivery may be delayed until 
early August, and that the bids for this project will need to account for sequencing of the excavation, 
in-water work, and girder placement within the fish window. THE STILLAGUAMISH TRIBE OF 
INDIANS looks forward to reviewing bids for this project, working with the winning bidder, and 
bidders are encouraged to move forward and submit a bid. 
 

 
 


